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 Minutes of the March 16, 2015 Budget Workshop meeting of the Board 

of Trustees of the Village of Newark held in the 3
rd

 floor conference 

room of the Municipal Building at 2:00 PM. 

 

PRESENT Mayor Jonathan Taylor (7); Trustees: Robert Bendix (7), Stuart 

Blodgett (7), Alan Schober (7), and Kurt Werts (6). 

 

Village Clerk/Treasurer Steve Murawski and Code Enforcement Of-

ficer Mark Peake. 

General Public: 2 

 

WELCOME BY 

MAYOR 

 

At 2:00 P.M., Mayor Taylor opened the Budget Workshop meeting.  

 

APPROVAL OF 

FISCAL YEAR 

2016 

TENTATIVE 

BUDGET 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ON FY 2016 

BUDGET 

 

Motion Trustee Blodgett, seconded Trustee Bendix and carried unani-

mously to accept the Tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2016 as present-

ed, and for the Tentative Budget to become the official Proposed 

Budget for Fiscal Year 2016. 

 

 

The Board set the public hearing for the fiscal year 2016 Proposed 

Budget for April 7, 2015 at 6:00 P.M. The meeting will be advertised 

in the Finger Lakes Times and posted on the Village website. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 P.M. 

 

___________________________ 

Stephen Murawski,  

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


